
From:  Mari Levy 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca 
Sent:  Tue 6/26/2018 9:59 PM 
Subject: 131 Birch Ave. 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
We have received a letter from you stating that the Request for Approval, the Zoning 
By-Law Amendment Application for D02-17019 will be considered at the meeting on 
July3, 2018. 
 
At the previous Town meeting ourselves along with our neighbours have explained 
our concerns about changing the existing one lot to 2 lots. 
 
We still very strongly believe that 2 houses are way too much, too crowded, and do 
not fit, blend into our neighbourhood.  One large house would 
 
Blend in very nicely, and would fit the neighbourhood perfectly.    
 
 
Please let us know if we’ll have to represent the neighbourhood, and state our 
concerns again. 
 
Yours truly,     
 
Howard and Mari Levy 
 
2 Day Lily Cres. Richmond Hill, Ontario 
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